THE MILFORD MONTESSORI JANUARY 30, 2017

School Newsletter

themilfordmontessori.com

Dates to remember
Tuition is due by
February 5th.
Thursday, Feb 9th -
Friendship Day
Feb 27th - Mar 3rd -
Winter Recess

Mar 6th - Back to
school

Hello Winter

Welcome back Colonel Shepard families. Wish you all A Very Happy and
Prosperous 2017 !
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY
NATHAN Agu EGHAN

MONTES
SCHOOL

" HAPPY BIRTHDAY

EVELYM

Nathan turned 9

on Jan 2nd !
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HAPPY. BIRTHDAY
1 NATHAN AND MEg

Meghan turned 5
on Jan
1st!

N

Evy turned 7 on
Jan 27th !

The Colonel Shepare
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Caileigh turned 4 " HAPPY BIRTHDAY
on CAILEIGH
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Miss Claudia and Miss Carla’s
Preschool & Kindergarten

For the past few weeks the students have . |
been learning about the North and South E | | g

poles and also about the penguins of Antarctica. ' —

This week we will begin to study outer space,

focusing on the planets, sun, and moon. We will also be studying the continent

of Asia. We will learn about Chinese New Year, the different countries of Asia,

animals, culture, and weather.

This month we welcomed a new student, Logan, to our class and celebrated

Meghan's fifth and Caileigh’s fourth birthday.
Next month we will have Friendship Day on the 14t
(Valentine's Day). This is a day where each student
may invite one special adult friend to visit the class in
the morning from 8:30-11:30. The student will show
their guest some of their “works”, there will also be
crafts, and treats to eat. We are looking for parents to
bring in some heathy snacks for the morning, if

interested in contributing on that day please let us know.

For our special projects this week we will make borax crystal snowflakes in class,

and there will be a cooking activity for this Thursday. Last week our special art

project was painting the Northern Lights.

The past two weeks many of our classmates were sick. Most had a long lasting

fever with an upper respiratory infection that kept students at home for the

better part of a week. It seemed to start with a headache and progressed

quickly from there. We are hoping that the worst of this has passed. We are

having the students wash their hands often and encouraging proper hygiene

throughout the day.

February vacation this year will begin on Monday, the 27t till March 3rd. When

we return from break it will be time for parent teacher conferences.

Conferences will be held on Friday, March 10t and again on the 24, There is no

school on those Fridays for the pre-k-k class. There will be sign-ups at drop-off/

pick-up times, and at our Friendship Day celebration. Have a wonderful week.

Sincerely,

Miss Claudia and Miss. Carla
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